From: Curtis, Jeffery S

To: Russell, Merlin

Subject: RE: "Safety-Kleen Medley Warning Notice Response Letter"
Date: Thursday, December 21, 2017 8:14:02 PM

Attachments: image001.png

Hi Merlin,

Sorry for the delayed response. We did not receive any response from Miami-Dade County
regarding our Warning Notice response.

Jeff

From: Russell, Merlin [mailto:Merlin.Russell@dep.state.fl.us]

Sent: Thursday, December 21, 2017 8:18 AM

To: Curtis, Jeffery S <Jeff.Curtis@safety-kleen.com>

Subject: FW: "Safety-Kleen Medley Warning Notice Response Letter"

Any news?

merlin

From: Russell, Merlin

Sent: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 9:22 AM

To: Curtis, Jeff <Jeff.Curtis@safety-kleen.com>

Subject: FW: "Safety-Kleen Medley Warning Notice Response Letter"

Good Morning Jeff,

Trying to close out a loose end. | don’t see where you got back with me on the e-mail below but
maybe you did? Can you check?

On another note, although | have not received the last couple items we discuss, I'm drafting the
permit. | am going to want to get other DEP folks to review it before it goes to you so don’t expect it
until early 2018.

merlin

From: Russell, Merlin

Sent: Wednesday, September 27, 2017 1:20 PM

To: Curtis, Jeff <Jeff.Curtis@safety-kleen.com>

Cc: Cinquino, Dawn <Dawn.Cinquino@dep.state.fl.us>; Blandin, Norva

<Norva.Blandin@dep.state.fl.us>
Subject: FW: "Safety-Kleen Medley Warning Notice Response Letter"
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Jeff,

Just trying to close up loose ends. Did DERM ever respond to the attached letter? Was this closed
out? Please send electronic copies of subsequent correspondence. Thanks.

merlin

From: Curtis, Jeff [mailto:Jeff.Curtis@safety-kleen.com]
Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2013 2:12 PM

To: 'MontaM@miamidade.gov' <MontaM@miamidade.gov>

Cc: Russell, Merlin <Merlin.Russell@dep.state.fl.us>; Rick Stebnisky (RStebnisky@ectinc.com)
<RStebnisky@ectinc.com>
Subject: "Safety-Kleen Medley Warning Notice Response Letter"

Mr. Montano,

Attached is an electronic copy of the above submittal | am sending to your attention via certified
mail today.

Thank you,

Jeff Curtis EHS Manager | Safety-Kleen | A Clean Harbors Company | Boynton Beach, FL
| Jeff.curtis@safety-kleen.com

561.738.3026 (0) | 561.523.4719 (c) | 561.731.1696 (f) | safety-kleen.com
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